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President’s Message

Greetings,

Here we are in June and must now think
about the summer that lies beautiful and
warm in the months ahead. How | do love
the bountiful days of summer!

We have made some wonderful
memories these past three months. In
April Irene Martin was in concert at the
Sudduth House. Irene is a treasure and
her music is magic. She began her
career at age 5 when she fell in love with
the piano, and it continues to bring joy to
all who hear her. Frankly, she plays any
style with equal sensitivity and skill. And
in May, our own Evelyn McGivney
presented a portrait of life in Germany.
Her presentation was personal as she
shared her roots and her family by
displaying pictures and items of
significance to her first culture. Evelyn
helped us gain insight into the beauty and
way of living in the small village where
she continues to maintain a home.

Now, it is time for our last general meeting
until September. On Wednesday, June 9,
we will have a presentation by Brother
Rogers. He is currently the Director of
Programs and Communications Division
of the Mississippi Department of Archives.
The presentation will focus on the

War of 1812 and its implications to the
lands of the Treaty of Dancing Rabbit.

Wednesday, June 9, 2021
1PM
Eads-Manseli-Sudduth House
309 N. Van Buren Street
Carthage, MS

Our gathering will take place beginning at
12:00 noon for light refreshments and the
general meeting will begin at 1:00 PM.

Summer is here but our work continues.
Soon we will be in position to get
estimates concerning the construction of
the auxiliary building that has been made
possible by a generous benefactor. Our
organization will benefit by this addition.
Our collection of research materials is
extensive and before it can be shared, it
must be cataloged and a system of use
must be in place. Much must be done.
Please let me know if you would like to be
included in this work. My email address is
susanstygler@yahoo.com. | did not
change this when Lynn and | married
because so many people have used it in
the past. My telephone number is 601-
900-9767.

My wish for you is that you enjoy the fruits
of the labors of our agricultural
community. Go to the markets and stores
and see what lies beneath the soil in
Mississippi. IT IS AMAZING!

Blessings to all of you,
Susie



